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The Commissioners met at 9:30am in public session to hold the Annual Public Hearing 
for the purposed 2014 budget. 
 
Commissioners in attendance: Terry Murphy, Bill White, Derry Riddle, Treasurer Hank 
Woolner. 
 
There was no public in attendance.  
 
The total amount to raise and appropriate for 2014 will be $125,400. The Treasurer gave 
a brief budget update.  
 
The Commissioners discussed the possible warrant articles that will be on the warrant for 
the annual meeting on April 8th.  
 
The Commissioners will ask for $13,000.00 not included in the budget for the LED 
lighting upgrade for the school.  
 
Bill moved to accept the proposed 2014 budget of $125,400 and the warrant article for 
the LED lighting project. Terry seconded the motion. Vote in favor. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:55am. 
 


